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By Electronic Mail  
Alexander Abdo, Esq. 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
125 Broad Street, 18th Floor 
New York, NY 10004 

Re: 	ACLU v. Central Intelligence Agency, et al., No. 09 Civ. 5413 (AKH) 

Dear Mr. Abdo: 

Following up on our September 30, 2010 letter, on behalf of the Central Intelligence 
Agency ("CIA"), we write to enclose documents responsive to the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA") request that is the subject of the above-referenced litigation and to inform you that an 
additional nine documents responsive to your request are being withheld in full pursuant to 
applicable FOIA exemptions. 

The enclosed three documents have been detennined to be releasable in part, and the 
remaining nine processed documents are being withheld in full pursuant to some or all of the 
following exemptions: 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(1), (b)(2), (b)(3), (b)(5) and (b)(6). Additionally, the 
CIA has referred one document to the Department of State for its review and direct reply to you. 

This production completes the CIA's processing of all documents that have been 
coordinated and referred within the Executive Branch. Please feel free to contact us if you have 
any questions regarding this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

PREET BHARARA 
United States Attorney 

By: 
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